
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
I own a small flower shop In Salem, Olson Florist.  The passing of this law will be so detrimental to our 
small business that it will force us to close, and therefore not providing the opportunity of a job to 
several people.  I urge to reconsider the unexpected consequences of this bill, if it is enacted.   
Sincerely, 
Maria L. Palacio 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Maria Palacio 
499 Court St NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
olsonflorist@gmail.com 
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